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House Committee on Rules 

RE: HJR201 

 

Dear Committee members, 

 

Please do not implement this new property tax. It is the worst attack on housing 

affordability so far. As retired people we can’t even afford the 3% increase now. 

Social security and our limited income are making it hard to keep from going under 

now. We need to keep our property tax protection, not add another state wide tax on 

top of what we pay now.  

 

 

 


